Excessive speeding — The posted speed limit is 15 mph and neighbors have reported vehicles
moving at excessive speeds. Our neighborhood is filled with children running and plaving
outdoors and speeding is a serious risk. Please slow down when driving through our
neighborhood streets and be aware of children playing. Please share this information with
other drivers in your household.

Littering Cigarettes - Recently, cigarette butts are being littered at the corner of Eagle Lane and
elsewhere on other properties, overflows and along the walking path. We take pride in our
community and littering is unacceptable. Additionally, in dry climates littering cigarettes can
present a fire hazard. Please take your cigarette butts home with you for disposal.

Pets - Pets are to be curbed and their waste picked up and disposed of at home. Please be
considerate of your neighbors when walking your pet and train your pet to use the grassed
curbside strip.



